
March Newsletter

SAVE THE DATE!

Mar 28th, Thursday - General Meeting @7pm -
Southside Elementary: Topics to be covered -

Code Enforcement staff will be present
Traffic & Mobility will present about upcoming
sidewalk improvement on SW 9th.

April 6th, Saturday - Park in the Park - from 2pm to
5pm - Lewis Landing Park
April 27th, Saturday - Adopt A Street pick up -
@8:30am - Hardy Park South Parking Lot

STAY INFORMED!

Mayor Dean Trantalis March Newsletter
Vice Mayor & Commissioner Ben Sorensen March Newsletter
Commission meeting agenda
Lauder Serv webpage
City of Fort Lauderdale Transportation Summit

UPDATES

Tarpon River Sidewalk Improvements 

What is this City project?

The City of Fort Lauderdale is making
safety improvements for people walking
between Lewis Landing Park (SW 7th
Street) and Davie Boulevard.

Improvements include-
New Sidewalk along S.W. 9th
Avenue between Davie Boulevard
and S.W. 9th Street connecting to
existing sidewalk towards Lewis Landing;
American with Disabilities (ADA) improvements; and
Crosswalk (pavement) markings at River Reach Dr. Intersection and S. W. 9th
Street intersections.

http://www.tarponriver.org
https://myemail.constantcontact.com/March-newsletter-from-Mayor-Dean-Trantalis.html?soid=1127482856602&aid=vXMrr4bG5Wc
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/home/showdocument?id=28894
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/government/commission-meeting-agendas
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/city-manager-s-office/strategic-communications/lauderserv
https://www.fortlauderdale.gov/departments/transportation-and-mobility/transportation-and-mobility-special-events/transportation-summit-2019#ad-image-8


What is the construction schedule?
Sidewalk construction is expected to begin early May and construction expected to be
completed in four to five weeks.
Construction crews will work Monday Through Friday, excluding holidays and weekends,
between 8 a.m. and 5 p.m. 

What traffic impacts are expected during the construction?
Temporary lane closures are expected.  
Two- weeks before construction, information will be available on City’s LauderStreet.

More Information
City staff will present the project and answer any questions at the Tarpon River
Association Meeting on March 28th at 7:00 PM.

Quiet Zone

Brightline has provided an update to the construction status
of the quiet zone. The new completion date for construction is
March 31, 2019. Once construction is complete, the Broward
MPO will mail the Notice of Establishment, which initiates the
mandatory 21 day waiting period, to the Federal Railroad
Administration (FRA).

Broward County Traffic Engineering is diligently working to
replace the missing sign poles and fabricate new signage.

Become a member today!

Joining your local neighborhood civic association is easy and fun. Your membership
includes access to all our fun yearly activities such as Party in the Park, Holiday Party

and much more. Plus you'll be able to stay up to speed with all the latest neighborhood
news and have a voice on any upcoming changes. Click here to sign up today!

Join us on Next Door - click here to join.

http://tarponriver.org/cgi-bin/register.pl
http://www.nextdoor.com

